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REMINDER TO 
ALL FACULTY 

C O A S T A L C A R O L I N A C O L L E G E 

MID-WEEK M E M 0 

April 27, 197 7 

The Media Center will be closed on Monday, May 2, and Tuesday, 
May 3. All faculty members are urged to have all printing needs 
taken care of this week. Also, all A-V equipment must be returned 
by Friday, May 6, for annual inventory. 

The Library has written to all four-year institutions in South 
Carolina, the major four-year instituions in North Carolina 
and Georgia and received college catalogs from these institutions. 
This will aid in transferring credits and evaluating transcripts, 
as well as counseling students desiring to finish their college 
careers elsewhere. Annual reports for many major and minor 
corporations are arriving daily for use by faculty and students. 
They are located near the Xerox machine. 

Book orders for the fall semester are due May 2. Please consider 
seriously the books you plan to use. Keep in mind the price, 
the number needed, and who has to buy it. 

Congratulations to our baseball team which recently won the 
District VI NAIA Championship. Our first District Championship 
ever (29 colleges in South and North Carolina). Our team will be 
seeded first in the District Tournament to be played in Sumter 
on May 7-10. Congratulations also to Craig Hawley who won the 
number one singles competition in the District last week. Craig 
goes on to Kansas City to compete in the National Tournament. Eddie 
Salley was one stroke away from the District Golf Championship. 
Coastal has enjoyed a great year in "Spring Sports." 

All mail will be sent third class unless it is marked first class. 
This will be for everything except letter-size envelopes. 

All faculty members that are participating in graduation, Saturday, 
May 7, are urged to be in the Administration Building no later 
than 9:45 a.m. 
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